
 
 
 
 

____________________________________________ 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT  

Rocky Mountain National Park Initiative: 
2012 Nitrogen Deposition Milestone Report  

 
The Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE), the National Park Service (NPS), 
and the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) solicit public comment on the Rocky Mountain National 
Park (RMNP) Initiative 2012 Nitrogen Deposition Milestone Report.  This document serves as a progress 
report, highlighting milestones, policy and management developments, advances in industry best practices, 
and new research since the release of the 2007 Nitrogen Deposition Reduction Plan.  
 
The period of public comment begins on January 10, 2014 and will last for sixty (60) days, ending on March 
11, 2014.  A copy of the 2012 Nitrogen Deposition Milestone Report is available for public inspection and 
review at the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment, 4300 Cherry Creek Drive South, 
Denver, Colorado 80246 during regular business hours.  Electronic copies are available at the RMNP 
Initiative website at: www.colorado.gov/cdphe/rmnpinitiative or in Word format upon request from Lisa 
Devore, whose contact information is identified below. 
 
The CDPHE, EPA, and NPS hereby solicit submission of public comment from any interested person 
concerning the contents and conclusions of the 2012 Nitrogen Deposition Milestone Report.  Any questions 
or comments regarding the 2012 Nitrogen Deposition Milestone Report must be submitted to Lisa Devore by 
close of business on March 11, 2014 at:  
 
Lisa Devore, Planning Work Lead 
Planning & Policy Program 
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment 
4300 Cherry Creek Drive South, APCD-ADM-B1 
Denver, Colorado 80246-1530 
303-692-3117 
Lisa.Devore@state.co.us 

 

 


